
The Yearbook Club is making every effort to put together a 
yearbook for South students and to include a portrait picture 
of our underclassmen. Because we have been unable to take 
school pictures, we need your help!

Jostens has launched a new program which will allow you to 
take and upload a current picture of your child. In order to 
make this yearbook the best it can be, we are asking you to 
read over the directions and reach out to the yearbook staff 
with any questions at gpsouthyearbook@gmail.com.

We ask that the photo of your child be school appropriate and 
adhere to the school dress code. The yearbook staff will reach 
out if there are any issues with a photo and request an 
alternate picture.

The deadline to submit photos is January 10, 2021. Click here
for directions and go to the website here. Photos received 
after the deadline may not be included in the yearbook. Please 
make every effort to submit a picture by the deadline to be 
included.

FOR UNDERCLASSMAN

http://www.itsyouryearbook.com/ybk_directions.pdf
https://www.ybkplus.com/auth

